
Congressional 2014 Academy Information Day 

 

 

The next cycle has already started for the class that will enter in the summer of 2015.  Part of that 

process is a session in the spring where representatives from all five Federal Service Academies, 

ROTC, and all nine Colorado Congressional Offices gather in one location to brief potential 

candidates and their parents.  This year’s sessions will be in Aurora on April 26th.  I plan on 

being there.   

   This session is significant in that the nine Congressional Offices in Colorado deconflict the 

names on their lists, and in order to support the deconfliction and selection process, initial 

applications to the Congressional Offices need to be submitted in the September time frame. This 

is a chance for potential candidates to talk in person with the Congressional Staff representatives. 

   On a tangent, I anticipate an additional session where the Naval Academy Admissions Office 

will come to Colorado and do a presentation, but I have not seen any details on that yet.   

   Thanks in advance, 

   Thomas Gregory 

   CAPTAIN, USN (ret) 

   USNA BGO 

   Cell: 719-238-3115  

 

 

As one of the sure signs of the coming spring, we have already begun planning the 2014 

Academy Nomination process.  As always, the process will kick off with our annual Academy 

Information Day.  This event will feature speakers from Air Force Academy, Naval Academy, 

Military Academy, Merchant Marine Academy and Coast Guard Academy, as well as ROTC and 

Civil Air Patrol.  Each of Colorado's nine congressional offices will be represented also, so this 

represents the perfect opportunity for potential applicants and their parents to have all their 

questions answered in one location. 

The event this year will be held on Saturday, April 26 at Aurora Hinkley High School, 1250 

Chambers Road,  from 1:00 - 4:00.  We urge you to help us get the word out about this important 

event to all interested parties. 

We hope to see you there! 

 
 

tel:719-238-3115

